
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Dear Parent/Guardian 

It is time once again to let you know what is  

happening in our busy school!  We are looking 

forward to the summer term and keeping busy 

with learning and fun.  
 

 
 

Chapel Road PS 
April 2018 

 

 

Reminder - School Closures 

School closed for May Bank Holiday, Monday 7th 

May to Friday 11th May. 

 

School also closed Monday 28th and Tuesday 29th 

May. 

 
 

Annual Assessment Arrangements – May 2018 

All pupils will engage in Literacy and Numeracy 

based assessments beginning on Monday 14th 

May to Friday 25th May. 

 

Please try to avoid booking medical appointments 

during this time period and ensure full 

attendance if possible. 

 

Derry Feis 

Congratulations to all the children who 

participated in the Feis during the Easter 

Holidays. We hope you had a great time. Thank 

you to Mrs Conaghan for supporting the children 

and helping them produce their best 

performances.  

Have a look at our prize winners on the school 

website. 
 
 

Dates for the Diary 

Football Matches for our  school team 

 – Tuesday 10th, 17th and 24th April. Good luck 

and thanks to Mr Morrison for getting them 

match ready! 

 

Nurse Visit 

P1 children will be seeing the School Nurse 

Monday 16th and Friday 20th April. 

 

Shared Education P5 

Wed 11th April, visit to Oakgrove Primary 

Mon 16th April, visit to Ashlea Primary 

Mon 23rd April, visit to Ashlea Primary 

Mon 14th May, visit to W5 in Belfast 

 

Shared Education P6 

Wed 18th April, visit to Oakgrove Primary 

Mon 21st May, visit to W5 in Belfast 

 

P1 and P7 Class Photographs 

Mon 23rd April 

 

First Holy Communion 

Sat 19th May  at 11am 

 

P7 Fan the Flame Mass 

Thurs 7th June 

 
P7 trip to Carrowmena 
13th to 15th June 

More dates will follow in the May newsletter. 

 

 

Facebook 

Please check out, like and share our Facebook 

Page!  

Friends of Chapel Road PS (FOCRPS) 

We are always looking for new members to join 

our fantastic group of parents who support us so 

well. Any level of commitment is valued.  Please 

speak to Mrs Ashford in the office or Mrs 

Jennings if you can help. 


